
In view of the short rainfall this year, it seems prudent to me that maintaining the budget for the 

Mendocino Fire Safety Council is a given. There are many volunteers working to try and prevent 

a fire storm similar to what happened in Santa Rosa of a few years ago. Our all too frequent 

afternoon North Winds would push a fire a terrifying speeds. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jim Howlett 

 


